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Thank you to all who attended our  
‘Christmas Counts ‘-Nursery nativity play  

 
We were overwhelmed by the positive feedback and are pleased 
you enjoyed it as much as the staff and children performing it to  
you! It was a super start to family Christmas celebrations. 

 
 

 
Welcome to our new children and their families. 

 We are really pleased with how well the January intake of children 
are settling into our Nursery and are very proud of our ’older’ 

children for looking after and helping them. 
  

 We hope you have all had a lovely Christmas. The staff would like to 
say a big thankyou for the lovely cards and presents—we all felt very 

spoilt! 
We wish you all a Happy New Year and look forward to being in 

partnership with you on your child’s learning journey. 
 

  

Invoices for this half term will be issued 
this week, so please look out for them!  

As you are aware we are having the final part of our new playground 
equipment installed—the children are all very excited to find out  
what it will be  like! Thank you for your patience with the  
gates and general access to the school grounds but the safety  
of everyone is paramount. 

Cycle circus workshop by Telford and 
Wrekin Travel Safety Group  

Be Bright , Be Seen !  
This workshop was very informative and 
helped our children recognise ways of 

keeping safe on the dark winter nights.  

Visit to Lakeside Charlie and The 
Chocolate Factory themed Christmas 

Grotto  
On Thursday 8th December we all enjoyed 

our visit to the Christmas Grotto. The 
garden centre were very appreciative of 
your £30 donation and asked us to say 
thank you for donating to their chosen 

charities:   
Help the Heroes and Severn Hospice.  

 

Special events this half term  
Monday  am and pm Welly Walk  
Tuesday pm Music  
Wednesday am PE in the school hall  
Thursday am Singing and music  
 
Friday am and pm Show  
and Tell  
 
NB:  
Physical development., outside play in the mini 
forest, singing and music happen on a daily 
basis, as part of our continuous provision, so all 
children have these experiences even if not in 
on these specified days. 

Reading books  
Please ensure your child brings a book bag every day so we can 
change books and do guided reading with the older children .  

Guided reading is timetabled, but sometimes this has to change due 
to logistics issues, so if the book bag is in Nursery everyday this 

helps to ensure your child does not miss out on their reading .  
Our youngest children may take a book home to share, so please ask 

if you are unsure of how we organise this.  

 

 

 




